Larbert High School

Carrongrange Avenue
Stenhousemuir
Larbert
FK5 3BL
T: (01324) 554233 / F: (01324) 503551
E: larberthighschool@falkirk.gov.uk
W: www.larberthigh.com

Rector: Jon Reid



8 December 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Leadership Academy Session 2017-2018

I would make you aware of the launch of our Leadership Academy for session 2017/18. The information booklet is attached with more specific information one each group.

All Leadership Academy Groups are led by our senior pupils and provide the opportunity for pupil voice and input on a range of school aspects directly related to the school improvement plan. This will be launched through Form Classes next week.

Pupils can register online through the link on the info flyer or through Form Teachers. Sign up will be open until the end of term, with the first meeting planned for week commencing 8 January 2018.

Pupils who participate will gain formal certification through the Saltire Awards as well as developing a range of skills directly related to the LHS Skills Framework and essential for their success within and out with school.

All launch videos can be viewed on the link below:

https://sway.com/5LFJo0p35xceZrD1?ref=Link

Pupils can register their interest on the link below:

Leadership Academy Registration...

If you would like any further information, then please contact Mr Auld directly.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Auld

Depute Rector (Acting)







Director: Robert Naylor